
‘Churches Together in Kidderminster’ is organising
an Easter Egg Hunt in Brinton Park,

on Saturday, 26th March 2016,

with hunting beginning at 10.30 am

and ending about 12.00 Noon.

Cllrs Juliet Smith, Tracey Onslow and John Hart are working with CTiK
to put on this event, which will be funded by Cllrs Juliet Smith & Tracey

Onslow from their Community Leadership Fund.

The hunt is free for children (up to 11 years) and will involve
children finding clues around the park, with a prize for every hunter.

We would ask that children be accompanied by an adult.

 Just so we can make sure we have enough prizes, could parents
let us know how many children will be attending by phoning Juliet Smith

on 01562 633185 if possible by 19th March 2016.

There is an answer machine, so please leave a message detailing a
surname, the number of children wishing to enter and a contact

phone number (in case terribly bad weather forces us to cancel so we can
save you a wasted journey).

We dont need children’s names or ages or addresses.

Thank you and
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